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This has been our first full week in 
school, and we are certainly getting 
into the swing of things. We hope that 
the children are settling into their 
learning and are feeling happy and 
excited about the year ahead. Our 
new members of staff are enjoying 
Beacon life and there is certainly a 
lovely buzz around school which is 
wonderful.

Our Reception children have already 
started one of their most important 
and exciting journeys – learning to 
read. We are pleased that some of 
our Reception parents were able to 
join the team for their ‘Meet the Team 
& Early Reading Parent Information 
meetings this week.

If you were unable to attend, have any questions about our phonics 
programme and how reading is taught at Beacon, please speak with your 
child’s teacher, Mrs Allum our EYFS Lead or Miss Causebrook our Early 
Reading leader. The close partnership between home and school is crucial to 
giving our children the very best start, thank you for your continued support. 
Next week our Special Needs leaders Mrs Always and Miss Collings are holding 
a SEND Parent Information meeting, details have been emailed out to our 
families and are on our social media page, we hope that you are able to 
attend as all our meetings will be full of important information. We also have 
a reading workshop planned for our Reception and Year 1 parents on Tuesday 
26th September, there will be more details to follow.

Thank you once again for ensuring that our children have returned to school 
looking very smart and showing that they are proud to be a member of the 
Beacon family. As you know we provide some elements of uniform for your 
children. Please remember if you require any more uniform you may be able 
to pick up some preloved uniform from school. Please speak to a member of 
our inclusion team if this is something that we can help you with. 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend 

Kaye



Key Events for next week– KS1 and Shine
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Reception
Learning the Three 

Little Pigs.
Outdoor learning.

Exploring emotions 
with Jigsaw Jeanie.

Drawing our own 
story maps.

Bring a book in for 
drop everything 

and read.

Year 1

Learn our new text 
'The Sound 

Collector' with 
actions!

Let's get colouring 
mixing in art. Getting active in PE!

Explore our outdoor 
environment!

Final touches for 
our fantastic self-

portraits!

Year 2
Start  our new 

exciting computing 
and RE learning.

Learning to tell The 
Gingerbread Man 

with actions.

Times table 
challenge – who 

will beat Mr.  Rowe?

Getting active in PE!

Creating our own 
characters for our 
story writing next 

week.

Shine
Leafy art and 

crafts Shopping trip! Making pasties!

Orienteering and 
outdoor games

Rock steady!



Key Events for next week– KS2 and ARB

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year 3
Talk 4 Writing 

Hook!
Begin our 

Computing unit
Learning our 

superhero story
Plymouth Argyle 

Football (PE)

Creating and 
planning our 

own superhero!

Year 4
Story telling our 
new T4W text!

PE – Ball skills! Story mapping!
Continue our 

learning in RE! Multiplication 
fun!

Year 5
Story telling our 
new T4W text!

Geography
Rivers

PE

Finess

Discovering 
what happens 
next in 'Utterly 

Dark...'

Arithmetic 
Challenge

Year 6
Starting our first 

T4W text!

Beginning our 
new reading text- 

The Nowhere 
Emporium

PE!
New Science 

unit- electricity
First golden 

hats of the year!

Cosmonauts
Launch of our 
Space toopic

Moon crater 
science 

experiment

Learning our Space 
story

Cooking

Edible 
constellations

Computing



EYFS ‘Highlight of the Week’

What a brilliant first full week in Reception! 
We have met Jigsaw Jeanie who helped us 
use our rainbow breathe to calm and we told 
her all about our favourite toys at school! In 
Maths, we have been very busy sorting and 
comparing a range of objects. We are so 
proud of how well all the children have settled 
into school, and we are looking forward to 
them all shining brightly this year!

Firstly we would like to welcome all the new 
children and their families that have started 
with us.  We have been amazed at how well 
they have settled, it is as though they have 
always been with us.  Autumn has certainly 
arrived in the nursery garden, and we have 
been hard at work harvesting apples that have 
dropped from the tree.  We can’t wait to get 
busy and turn them into a scrummy crumble!



KS1 ‘Highlight of the Week’

What a fun first full week back at school! We are 
so proud of how every member of Year 2 
has settled into our routines and 
shown incredible enthusiasm about all their 
learning.  Everybody enjoyed making their own 
gingerbread men (and hopefully enjoyed eating 
them too!). We can't wait to start learning our 
first Talk for Writing story, The Gingerbread Man, 
next week.

Adventurers and Explorers have had a truly 
fantastic week. With a listening walk into 
Bodmin for our writing hook they showcased 
exemplary behaviour, impressing all the 
adults on the trip. Back in class they have been 
enjoying their time to 'drop everything and read'. 
It is clear to see that we have two classes of 
bookworms on our hands, and we can't wait to 
hear of their book recommendations throughout 
the year!



Lower KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

We have all had a wonderful week in Year 3. 
We have been busy learning all about place 
value and number in Maths and planning 
and writing our own character descriptions. 
The children have been learning all about 
being themselves in the world in PSHE. We 
had another fantastic PE session with 
Plymouth Argyle!

This week, the children have been learning 
all about being themselves in the world. 
They have thought about how we can work 
together to become a brilliant class team, 
their role and responsibilities as part of the 
school community and how rewards and 
consequences can influence their actions. 
From this, they have created a class learning 
charter to ensure that everyone can shine 
brightly this year!



Upper KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

Year 6 enjoyed taking part in the hook for our new writing
text, The Odyssey. Children explored what it looked,
sounded and felt like going into a cave, just as the
characters in our text did. The children then learnt about
stalactites, mysterious objects that grow on the ceilings of
caves. Each class conducted a small science experiment
to grow their own stalactites. Next week we will be
watching closely as the stalactites grow!
Year 6 have had an amazing start to the year and have
been trying their best with all their learning. Well done and
keep up the hard work.

Comets and Meteors have taken their learning outside of 
the classroom this week and enjoyed participating in some 
drama lessons. The 'role play' activities were linked to 
our Shared Reading text and really helped the children to 
understand some tricky vocabulary. The Year 5 team have 
already discovered that we have pupils who are destined 
for the stage!
A super start to the new academic year, thank you for 
trying so hard to follow our 3B's. Your efforts have not 
gone unnoticed, and we really appreciate you setting an 
example to the younger children. Keep it up and continue 
to Shine Brightly !



Cosmonauts and Shine ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week we have been 
taking part in lots of 
activities around the book 
'The Colour Monster'. It 
has been teaching us all 
about our feelings and 
emotions and that it is 
okay to have and talk 
about different emotions.

This week Shine have enjoyed spending time 
outside making pixie houses and learning 
about the Cornish Piskies. We also went on a 
sensory walk with Year 1 where we listened 
to the sounds around Bodmin. We also 
cooked some fruit scones to enjoy for our 
snack. And on Friday we started Rock Steady 
again with our new band!



Ava Sturdy

Rosie Chance

Isla Morrish

Luna Woodland-
Millard

Teddy Rundle

Ronnie Fraser

Leo Couch

Bonnie Dalley

Joshua Baulch

Max Cummings

Sapphire-Lily Guy

Joshua Cook

Fraser Stephens

Orren Fox

Thomas Harding-
Brewer

Molly Gilbert

Aiden Vague

Being an individual 
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Attendance weekly winners

Well done to 

In total there are 175 non-school days a year. This gives 
families the opportunity to:
- Spend time together
- Go on family visits and days out
- Go on holiday
- Go shopping
- Attend routine appointments.
Holidays will not be authorised.
Taking a holiday during term time seriously affects your 
attendance and in turn your attainment. Booking holidays 
during term time may result in a fixed penalty notice.

As always, if you have any questions or if you need 

some support with your child's attendance, please 
contact our Attendance Officer Helen Sowden

Direct Number: 01208 72773

Mobile Number: 07545431566
hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk

hg
Space Invaders

98.3% Spaceships
97.9%

Pioneers
99.2%

Comets

mailto:hsowden@kernowlearning.co.uk
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Wednesday 13th September ARB Parent and Child social event

Wednesday 13th September Reception Parent Meet the Teacher and Early Reading workshop

Tuesday 26th September Reception and Year 1 Early reading workshops

Monday 02nd October Clubs begin this week

Tuesday 3rd October Year 3 and 4 parents meeting. Supporting your children with their 
Timetables

Thursday 5th October Flu Immunisations (Further information to follow)

Friday 6th October Year 1 Hearing Screening

Tuesday 10th October Reception and Nursery open afternoon for 2024 intake

Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th October Parent Consultations

Thursday 12th October Individual children's photos

Friday 13th October Bodmin Bike lights

Friday 20th October Harvest Festival

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October Half term

Monday 30th October INSET Day. No pupils in school

Tuesday 31st October-– Thursday 9th 
November

Year 6 Swimming lessons

Friday 3rd November Beacon Bonfire Celebrations

Monday 6th– Friday 10th November Ignite Wonder Community week



01 (08.09.2023)

Tuesday 7th November Reception & Year 1, supporting your children as mathematicians

Tuesday 14th November Reception and Nursery open afternoons

Tuesday 14th November Choir Fest at Truro Cathedral

Friday 17th November Children in need

Friday 24th November Children to make Christmas tree decorations at home

Monday 27th November Last week for clubs

Friday 1st December Beacon Christmas tree light switch on

Tuesday 5th December St Petrocs Bodmin schools' concert 6pm

Monday 11th December Nursery and Reception Christmas production 2pm

Tuesday 12th December Nursery and Reception Christmas production 9.30am

Tuesday 12th December Reception open afternoon

Tuesday 12th December KS2 Christmas concert (Details to be confirmed)

Wednesday 13th December Parent & Child Christmas craft workshop

Thursday 14th December Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas production 2pm

Friday 15th December Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas production 9.30am

Monday 18th December Whole school Christmas dinner

Monday 18th December Christmas jumper day

Tuesday 19th December Last day of term



152 (21.01.2022)
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION

• From 4th September ParentPay is being replaced by IRIS Plus Pay, an online payment 
service accessible via the MyEd and ParentMail apps.

• These are both free parent app’s that can be downloaded via Apple IOS and Android – 
and can be accessed using a smartphone, tablet or computer.

• The app can be downloaded by going to your app store, searching for My Ed and 
downloading.

• You will have access to your child's attendance, absence records, diary dates and 
much more.

• To access the Plus Pay, within the My Ed app, click on 'My Students' tab > Payments 
icon, and follow the instructions to connect to your child.

• Plus Pay is where you will pay for school lunches, trips etc., you can pay electronically 
using credit or debit cards, PayPal or PayPoint.

• IMPORTANT – from 4th September we will no longer be able to order your child's 
meals for you, you will need to do this via the app in advance.











Attendance Information



Attendance Information



A Polite Request.

If you need to get a 
message to your child 

during the school 
day, please call the 

main office before 
2:30pm to ensure the 
message is passed 

on.

01 (15.09.2023)
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